
    Home       Learning 
15th December 2017 

Phonics, Literacy & Numeracy Reminders and Next Week’s Learning 

In phonics these are the phonemes we have 

learnt so far - /s/, /a/, /t/, /p/, /i/, /n/, 

/m/, /d/, /g/, /o/, /c/, /k/, /ck/, /e/, 

/u/, /r/, /h/, /b/, /f/, /ff/, /l/, /ll/, 

/ss/, /j/, /v/, /w/, /x/, /y/, /z/, /zz/ and 

/qu/. Please practise saying these phonemes 

at home, see if you can find them in books 

or when you are out and about.   

 

We have also looked at Our Word Tree which 

currently displays the high frequency words 

it, is, in, the, I, go, we, me, be, he and 

she. 

 

In literacy we have been learning about the 

Christmas Story. See if your child can 

remember the story and retell it to you.   

 

During maths we have been solving subtraction 

problems using Santa’s bag of toys and singing 

Festive counting songs. 

 

Open Phonics sessions (Tuesdays) & Parent 

Reading will continue on the w/c 8th January 

2018. 

 

Your child’s maths Next Steps were reviewed 

this week and their progress has been shared. 

 

This will be the last Home Learning Sheet of 

2017. 

Next week we will base our learning around 

Christmas.  After the Christmas Holidays we will be 

learning about New Year’s Celebrations. 

 

We will be hosting a Reception Christmas Party 

on Monday 18th December. A food list is on the 

Notice board for parents to sign up for 

donations. All food provided must be shop bought 

and nut free. Children can wear party clothes on 

this day. 

 

There will be no P.E sessions now before Christmas 

but will continue on our usual Tuesday slot after the 

holidays. 

 

A Christmas Postbox can now be found in 

Reception for all your child’s Christmas cards.  

Unfortunately we cannot provide lists of 

children’s names. 

 

Follow us on Twitter @Moorlands_EYFS 

 

There have been a few ongoing cases of head 

lice in Reception, please make sure you check 

your child’s hair regularly and treat 

appropriately. 

 

Dates for your diary. 

Monday 18th December – Reception Christmas Party 

Tuesday 19th December – Last Day of Term 

 

 

Thursday 4th January – First Day of Spring Term 

for the children. 
 

Well done to all the children for their fantastic 

Christmas Performance! 


